
 

 
 

 

September 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Update on School Buses 
 
There are a couple of items to share regarding school buses for the new term:- 
 

1. All pupils (unless exempt) should wear face coverings whilst on the school buses wherever 
possible and remain in the seating order we had last year - i.e. Year 11 pupils at the back of 
the bus, then Year 10 and so on. It would be most helpful if they could also use a consistent 
seat for each journey 

 
2. Silver Street in South Cerney may be subject to road works for a couple of days - 

Gloucestershire Integrated Transport are writing to families concerned to let them know 
arrangements 

 
3. The Cricklade bus (No C53 operated by Stagecoach) will now be running a slightly amended 

service from the old 51. Please see attached timetable for information 
 

4. The Pulhams 882 from Birdlip has also changed slightly - Gloucestershire Integrated 
Transport should have written to the families concerned.  

 
The new timetable is:- 
 

Stop AM PM 

Birdlip, Royal George Hotel 08:05 15:20 

Cirencester Kingshill School 08:27 15:35 

Cirencester Deer Park School 08:40 15:40 

 
As a school we are not aware of any other issues at present and so would encourage families to 
contact their bus provider directly if they require further clarification. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mr S Pritchard 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


